
Subject: Proposed Changes to DHALO   Date 

Dear Director Arway, 

I am voicing my objection to the proposed changes to the DHALO areas 

proposed by the Fish Commission. 

Allowing bait fishing at any time, by anyone is contrary to the intent of the 

rationale behind these special areas. To suggest that this is simplifying the 

administration of these areas is not correct. 

Reducing the size limit of retained fish to seven inches encourages the 

taking of stream bred fish, which is something we should all be against. 

This also creates more confusion; if fish are to be retained anywhere have 

one size. 

These areas attract fishermen from all over Pennsylvania and many other 

states because of their uniquely managed characteristics and fishing 

opportunities. Let’s not destroy the attractiveness of the areas with  ill-

conceived changes. 

Thank you,        (Name) 
(Address) 

        (Phone) 


